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Response to Request for Information

Reference FOI 000294
Date 21 July 2016

Closure of Victoria Street, Darlington Street & Queen
Square

Request:
Re: Closure of Victoria Street, Darlington Street and Queen Square during 06/06/16
to 18/07/16

1. Please can you advise details of any payments made by National Grid to
Wolverhampton City Council during these recent closures?.

2. If payments were made, were they based on a daily rate?

In response to your request, we can confirm the following:

Road closure standard fee: £710.70
Road closure advertisement fee: £1347.08
Temporary structures totalling: £640.00


